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10/23  Off site meeting at St. George’s 
  Rotary Social at Bull Island Brewery 
10/30  Regular meeting 
11/6   Club Assembly 

Foundation Dinner in Williamsburg 
11/15  Tennis Ball setup 
11/16  The Tennis Ball at the Convention Center, Hampton 
12/4    No meeting 

Holiday Party 
12/11  Club Assembly 
12/18  No Meeting 
  Salvation Army 
 
 
 

• We will be moving the Club meetings to the Embassy Suites starting 
October 16th 

• The Holiday Party will be December 4 at Riverwalk Restaurant 
• John Frantz and Jeff Brittain are met with the Achievable Dream to 

discuss the possibility of starting an Interact Club.  Look forward to 
more information later 

• Discussion of the Tennis Ball Rotary Tables.  Will be offering a 
discounted price for tickets for a table.  Will offer a discount for 
members who have never attended the Tennis Ball. 

• New member approved 
• Will have another membership drive in the late winter/spring 
• Ray Spencer has been coordinating the Global Grant 
• Discussed the level of support for the Rotary Habitat House.  More 

news to follow. 
• Total Liabilities & Equity as of October 1st is $43,605 
 



          

                
 

                       
 
 
                              
 
 
 

                                                    
 
   
 
 
 
 

 

September 4th we had a Club Assembly where each Club Officer discussed what was 
happening in their area.  In the above photo, Jeff Stodghill is giving us an update on the 
Tennis Ball, our largest fundraiser, which benefits the Achievable Dream School in 
Newport News. 

Doug	Wilson	is	the	CEO	of	Elizabeth	River	Crossings	(ERC)	spoke	to	the	
club	on	September	11th	which	operates	and	maintains	the	Elizabeth	
River	Tunnels			It	really	was	a	fascinating	topic	if	you	missed	it.	
 



     
   
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ebony	Council	visited	the	club	on	September	25th.		We	had	a	“test	run”	
club	meeting	at	the	Embassy	Suites,	which	was	a	great	success.		Ebony	is	
the	Deputy	Executive	Director	for	Coliseum	Central.		She	gave	us	an	
update	on	the	exciting	happenings	in	Hampton.	
  

 

Bill, Diane, Danny, Elizabeth, Ned, and Kevin attended the kick off 
meeting for the multi-club project with Habitat for Humanity.  There will 
be a house built locally.  You can participate by purchasing square 
footage in the house or by hands on work.  Look for more information to 
come soon. 



 
 
 
 

                      
 

                                             
 
 

                  
          
 
                   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                   
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Where: 
 

The Embassy Suites 
 

1700	Coliseum	Dr,	Hampton,	VA	23666	
	

Come	visit	us	at	our	new	
location!!	

12:00	noon	on	Wednesdays	
 
 



 
 
 

 
                      
                      
 
                                         
                                  

       
 
                     
 
           
             
 

                                                           
                                      

                                     
                                             
   
 
                  
 
                                                             
                                                                    

 
 

           
 
 
                            
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                     
 

  

 

 
Active/Honorary Members: 49 

 
   Number September    
            Meetings: 
    

3 

Every visitor you bring will earn you one ticket. Every new member you bring in earns 
you FIVE tickets! The person who brings the most guests will get an extra FIVE tickets as 
well! We'll keep track of how many you bring in.  
The drawing is on October 30th. Since it's a membership drive, you must be present to 
win. :)  
 
Remember...all guests are free for the first two visits. Everyone loves a free lunch! 
 

Member Birthdays Birthday 

Hagemann, Diane K. (DIANE) 17 October 

Resto, Patricia (PAT) 18 October 

Szabo, Paul (PAUL) 14 October 

Wolf, Dwight S. (DWIGHT) 04 October 

Wynings, Justin 
Battaile (JUSTIN) 19 October 

 


